
Eay 5, 1931.

Dr. W* P. Perelirai,
Director of Protestant E ucation, 
Department of Education,
Quebec, P. 1.

Dear Dr. Perdrai,

Let me aeknoiirledge your letter 

of the 4th 2Iay with regard to a conference which 

It Is proposed to hold between yourself and repre­

sentatives of MoGrill and Bishop’s Universities on 

the matter of matriculation and school leaving exami­

nations.

The date you mention, Tuesday, 

Eay 12th, at 2,30 p.m. will suit us and we shall 

look for you at that time in my office.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


